
Division of Transportation System Development 
Northwest Region 
718 W. Clairemont Ave.  
Eau Claire, WI 54701 

Tony Evers, Governor 
Craig Thompson, Secretary 

Internet: www.dot.wisconsin.gov 

Telephone: (715) 836-2891 
Facsimile (Fax): (715) 836-2807 

Email:  nwr.dtsd@dot.wi.gov 

Fall 2020 

WisDOT Project ID: Project 7560-05-04/74 
Blair – Merrillan (Trempealeau/Jackson County Line to I-94) 
WIS 95  
Jackson County 

The Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WisDOT) is in the process of gathering public input on a 
proposed improvement along WIS 95 between Blair and Village of Hixton. We invite you to review the 
information contained here or on the project website at https://wisconsindot.gov/Pages/projects/by-
region/nw/wis95jack/default.aspx. Comments received will be documented in the environmental review 
process. The WisDOT project team 
appreciates your participation and comments.  

Project Description 
The preferred project alternative includes 
resurfacing 9.72 miles of WIS 95, replacing 
structurally deficient culverts and cattle passes 
and upgrading curb ramp in the village of 
Hixton to meet Americans With Disabilities Act 
requirements. Culvert and itch cleaning, along 
with pipe lining and beam guard upgrading, 
also will be included in this project. The project 
limits are between the Trempealeau-Jackson 
County line and I-94 in Hixton. No real estate 
acquisitions are planned for the project. 
Construction is anticipated to begin in spring 
2024, but the project could be advanced to 
2023 if funding becomes available. 

Proposed Traffic Impacts 
The project will be using single-lane closures 
with flaggers for majority of project. The flagging operation will be used to perform mill/overlay work when 
culverts are replaced. Two lanes will be open at the end of each day. 

Schedule 
Begin preliminary design.……………………………………………………………………………February 2019 
Plans, specifications and estimate submittal…………………..…May 1, 2023 (May 1, 2022 – Advanceable) 
Letting……………………………………………………...…....Sept. 12, 2023 (Sept. 13, 2022 – Advanceable) 
Begin construction……………………………………………………Spring 2024 (Spring 2023 – Advanceable) 

How to provide comments 
To learn more and provide comments, visit the project page listed above or feel free to contact the project 
team at the following by Oct. 5, 2020: 

Contact us:  Nathan Ulness, P.E. Ryan McKane, P.E. 
WisDOT Project Manager Consultant Project Manager, Knight E/A Inc. 
718 W Clairemont Ave.  831 Critter Court, Suite 400 
Eau Claire, WI  54701  Onalaska, WI 54650 
Nathan.Ulness@dot.wi.gov rmckane@knightea.com 
(715) 836-3914 (608) 713-9274
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